School Messenger
9-19-21

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· The Cookie Dough Fundraiser ends Friday.  
· Fall Picture Day is Tuesday. 
· Fifth-grade students will be participating in STARBASE this semester.  Please contact your child’s teacher if you did not receive information concerning this program. 
· The See You at the Pole event is being sponsored by our Student Ambassadors.  The event takes place Wednesday morning from 7:15-7:45 in the gym. All visitors must wear a mask.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]This is a reminder to always submit a written excuse for all absences.  You have 3 days to send the note or email.  Class DOJO is a great way to let the teacher know your child will be absent, but a written note is still required. 
· DPES is following the current ACBOE COVID protocol. Our students are 3 feet apart in classrooms and just as a reminder, masks are not mandatory but strongly encouraged. Those students who wear a mask properly and consistently will not have to quarantine due to close contact. If you have any questions, please email our nurses at:
danielle.ulmer@acboe.net or tracy.phillips@acboe.net .  You may also find their email addresses on our school website.

Have a great afternoon, a wonderful week and Go Eagles!!





